
 

 

To: Mr. Turgeon, Superintendent 
      Mr. Alex Van Delft, Superintendent Elect 
Knox County R-I Board of Education 
From: Nancy Goodwin MS Principal/Federal Programs Coordinator 
RE: Administrator’s Report 
 
 
Special Education 
 

 
Ø We have had 33 referrals for special education services.  13 students have 

qualified for services, 6 qualified for 504 plans, 13 were not eligible and 1 
was a late referral from first steps and will be completed over the summer. 

 
Ø We currently have 80 students with IEP’s enrolled in the district 

preschool through 12th grade. We are serving 14 students through Speech 
Intervening Services and have 11 students on 504 plans. 

 
Grants 
 

Ø The district just applied for a grant through the Community Foundations to 
help with the cost of the Chicken Coop Project  

 
Ø The district is finalizing all state and federal grants for the school year and 

submitting required documentation for payment. 
 
Curriculum 
 

Ø Curriculum writing for the year is almost complete and we will be approving 
curriculum for several courses tonight and over the summer as teachers 
finish up their courses. 


